
 

 

From:   Clair Bell, Cabinet Member for Adult Social Care and Public 
Health 

   Dr Anjan Ghosh, Director of Public Health 

To:   Health Reform and Public Health Cabinet Committee – 20 
September 2022 
 

Subject:  Establishment of the Kent and Medway Integrated Care System   
 
Classification: Unrestricted  

 
Past Pathway of Paper:  None 
 
Future Pathway of Paper: None 
 
Electoral Division:   All 

Summary: The attached briefing provides the Health Reform and Public Health 
Cabinet Committee with an update on developments of the Kent and Medway 
Integrated Care System following the Health and Care Act being passed by 
Parliament earlier this year. 

Recommendation(s):  The Health Reform and Public Health Cabinet Committee is 
asked to NOTE the attached briefing (Appendix 1) prepared by the Executive 
Director of the NHS Kent and Medway Integrated Commissioning Board.  

1.  Introduction 

1.1 The briefing (attached as Appendix 1) provides the Health Reform and Public 
Health Cabinet Committee with an update on developments of the Kent and 
Medway Integrated Care System following the Health and Care Act being 
passed by Parliament earlier this year. 

2.  Recommendation 

Recommendation: The Health Reform and Public Health Cabinet Committee is 
asked to NOTE the attached briefing (Appendix 1). 

3. Background documents 

 None 

4. Report Author 
 Mike Gilbert 
 Executive Director of Corporate Governance  
 NHS Kent and Medway Integrated Commissioning Board
 Mikegilbert@nhs.net            
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